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Mayor and Council
City Of Victoria

Re: Victoria Housing Reserve Fund North Park Manor Society (NPMS)
Application for Funding

The City of Victoria recent approval of the Rezoning for 875 &877 North Park Street
plus approval of a Development Permit is greatly appreciated by NPMS.

NPMS has applied to the City for funding from the Housing Reserve Fund.

Current expenditures for the project total $24600. NPMS is committed to completing this
project and receipt of the Reserve monies will help NPMS in the goal of constructing of
three suites at 875 North Park Street

Continued support by City of Victoria Council demonstrates the city’s commitment to
providing more units of housing for seniors with low to medium income.

If the past is any indication of the future this housing will be in place 40 years from now.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

A

Terry Gagne
Operations Manager
North Park Manor Society

FAX: 250-383-2574 northparkmanor@shaw.ca



